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Departure: 
Kathleen Arnoldsen, “Code Line Kathy”
WP/UP Train Dispatcher 

Kathleen Arnoldsen, 73, 
of Bangor, CA, passed 
away November 3, 
2022.

Kathleen retired from 
the Union Pacific 
Railroad and the 
Western Pacific 
Railroad, where she was a train dispatcher in 
Sacramento, Ca.

Kathleen had shared her life story with us for an 
article in The Western Pacific Headlight which 
was just going to press when we learned of her 
passing. Her story appeared in issue 54.

XELECTRIX Electrical Contractor Sacramento RV 
& Mobile Home Park Electrical Service

Citrus Heights, CA 95610
Website: xelectrix.com

Email: service@xelectrix.com
916-967-1922

H & R Block - David Hansen

2850 Main St Ste 7, Susanville, CA 96130
Tel: 530-257-9339

Museum Sponsors

The Western Pacific played a major role in developing the economy of Plumas County and the 
surrounding region. The Western Pacific Railroad Museum is proud to be a part of that heritage and to 
hold a position in supporting the ongoing economic health of our community. We welcome the 
support of that community in return. Helping to preserve the Western Pacific is good for tourism, good 
for our regional culture and good for business.

We ask our members and visitors to support our business sponsors, companies who have generously 
contributed to the museum and its mission to preserve the Western Pacific family.

If you are a business owner, see how you can support the WP Museum, your community and improve 
your advertising and networking outreach through our sponsorship program. See www.wplives.org/
sponsors_how_to_become.html to learn how.

2023 Operating Department 
Training

Annual Operating Department 
training and rules exam is 
scheduled for May 13th, 2023.

Sign up on the FRRS Website.

More from Santa Trains in the next issue...




